
BICKER PARISH COUNCIL 

 

Minutes of the meeting held on Thursday June 14
th

 2018 at the Methodist Church Hall.  

 

Present  Cllr Barnes  

   Cllr Chapman   

Michelle Sacks Deputy Chief Executive Monitoring Office, Boston 

Borough Council and Steve Knight-Gregson, David Omer and Jane 

Burgess, representatives from National Grid to give update on proposed 

new substation, following a meeting at the sub-station.  Presentation and 

notes attached to these notes. 

 

APOLOGIES - were received and accepted from Couns Adshead, Benjamin, Carrott, 

Kelly, Pell, Borough Coun Cooper and County Councillor Brookes. 

 

The Parish Council not being quorate, no further business was discussed. 

 

 

 


